
         November 2021 

Hello to all the TVSC committee, 

Firstly, a big thanks for welcoming me in to help the club with the 

merchandise. Apologies for not making the meeting today. 

I live in QLD and have not been able to get a full grasp on where we are at in 

regards to stock. 

Once the borders are open in December, I’ll get in touch with Bryan to receive 

any stock take documents and will look at a merchandise book I believe is 

located in our fancy clubhouse. Adam Andrewartha told me there is stock and 

this book when he contacted me last week to advise he had purchased a shirt 

from our current stock for wear at Harwood. I too have some shirts at my place 

so Ill gather it all up over December.  

My plan moving forward, with the approval of the committee of course will be 

to add a Merchandise tab on the TVSC website listing what we have in stock 

and the pricing along with my direct contact details for purchasing. This may 

help to clear out what we have as I know there are a lot of random styles and 

sizes. My friend creates websites and has offered to help me complete this 

early next year if everyone gives it the go-ahead. Craig has already created a 

website log in for me so I’m going to assume you’re all fine with it. lol 

With the upcoming regattas I think it would be great if those attending from 

our club could invest in a TVSC shirt (even if its only the skipper) as this would 

look great for other clubs to recognize that we may just have a shipping 

container as a club base, but we do exist. When Maddie, Monique and I 

attended the Keelboat Regatta in Mooloolaba last weekend, we did receive 

many compliments on our club shirts.  

When we get back to regular scheduled sailing at Fingal, I’d be happy to throw 

out a quick merchandise mention at debrief.  

Thanks again to all. Bring on borders opening!!! 

 

Regards 

Kate Ausburn  
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